SHLI's Drs. Bayer and Hopkins to Receive Awards at
2017 SSSS Annual Meeting

Satcher Health Leadership Institute (SHLI)'s Drs. Carey Roth Bayer and Jammie Hopkins will
receive the "Distinguished Service to the Society for the Scientific Study of Sexuality (SSSS)"
Award and the “Rising Scholar in the Field of Sexuality” Award, respectively, during the 2017
SSSS Annual Meeting, November 9-12, 2017, in Atlanta, Georgia.

The Distinguished Service Award is bestowed upon an SSSS member for outstanding and
extensive service to SSSS. Dr. Bayer has been a member of SSSS since 2002, having served in
various capacities, such as: 2017 Spring Symposium Chair, reviewer for the "Journal of Sex
Research," member of the Continuing Education, Finance, and Membership Committees, and
secretary and treasurer of the Board of Directors and Executive Committee.

The Rising Scholar Award recognizes an individual who has authored at least two publications
dealing with sexuality, led at least 6 professional presentations on sexuality topics, led
development, implementation or evaluation of a sex education counseling, therapy or health-
care program, and chaired/co-chaired a professional committee dealing with sexuality.
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